January 5, 2009

To Whom It May Concemn:

I am pleased to recommend to you, Sean Murphy, who was an integral crewmember of
the American Conservation Corps Team this past summer in Rocky Mountain National
Park. As the team leader, I observed many leadership qualities in Sean and watched him
develop those skills throughout the course of the summer.

From the moment I met him, Sean was willing to lend a hand whenever something
needed to be done. Sean showed maturity and a sense of responsibility and I didn’t
hesitate to put him in charge when I needed to step away from the worksite. He showed
good judgement when making decisions and considered the wellbeing of the entire group,
not just his own abilities. Safety was an integral part of his decision-making. When there
was work to be done, Sean was eager to get to the worksite and begin work on the trails.
He was a hard worker who worked well with the other crewmembers and took pride in
his work.

It was a pleasure for me to have Sean on my crew this past summer and I highly
recommend him to you. He was a real team player with solid judgement and would be an
asset to any organization. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions
you might have regarding Sean.

Sincerely,

Pladyb AR

Melody R. Buhr

American Conservation Corps Crew Leader 2008
melbuhrl 3(@hotmail.com

585-507-5441




